
  
            DATE: July 11, 2022 
 

TO: The Honorable Council President and Members of the Baltimore City Council  

 

Dear Council President Mosby and Members of the City Council, 

 

Baltimore City Recreation & Parks (BCRP) has been requested to review City Council #21-0216 which is for 

the purpose of authorizing the Mayor and City Council of Baltimore to grant a Perpetual Easement to the 

Maryland State Highway Administration for the installation and maintenance of a traffic control device, 

sidewalk, and median in the vicinity of the intersection of MD 1 (Eastern Avenue) and the entrance to East 

Point Mall, Baltimore County, Maryland, as shown on Plat 59795 filed in the State Highway Administration 

State Roads Commission; and providing for a special effective date. 

 

As this property lies within Baltimore County and has no bearing on our department, we defer to the 

Department of Transportation  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Reginald Moore 

Executive Director 
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Reginald Moore, Executive Director 
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       BALTIMORE 
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  Agency 
Name & 
Address 

 
 
Baltimore City Department of Recreation & Parks 
3001 East Drive, Baltimore, Maryland (MD) 21217 
 

 
Subject: 

City Council Resolution # 21-0216 Perpetual 

Easement to MD State Highway Administration – 

Eastern Avenue & Eastpoint Mall. 

  


